
ST JOHN FISHER 

NEWSLETTER
ADVENT 2 SO FAR...

SCHOOL UPDATES

REMINDERS

Well, what a return to school we
have had. Children have come back
ready to learn and are eager in
lessons.

We’ve had lots of positive feedback
on the parental phone calls, thank
you to you all for your participation.

You will all have received a separate e-mail about our
most recent Ofsted report. This has now been
finalised and all registered parents will have been
sent a copy already.
Please do take the time to read this.

Our wonderful PTFA have secured
36 trees to be delivered to school.
These are semi-mature trees at
around 2-3m tall.

The PTFA would love some
volunteers who may be able to help
plant these trees. We are looking at
having these planted on the 4th
December, please register your
interest at:
  stjohnfisherderbyptfa@gmail.com 

Gates are locked promptly at 08:50

Learning finishes at 15:20, the gates will be
opened shortly after. 

Leggings are not part of our school uniform
policy.



UPDATES & NEWS

E X T R A

C U R R I C U L A R
Our new and improved extra-
curricular offer has started
positively. Thanks to all who have
signed up, this makes it all worth
while.

ATTENDANCE

So far this academic year, our
whole school attendance is: 95.41%

Which is positive, but could always
be better.

REQUEST FOR GAMES

If you are having a tidy up and
find any old boardgames, please
could you consider donating
these to school?
Mrs Richardson will gladly take
any you may have to further
support the children’s personal
development.

A reminder that we are currently
in consultation about our RSHE
programme, this will be live until
the 1st December.
Thank you to those who have
completed the survey and asked
questions.

RSHE CONSULT



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

29TH NOVEMEBER - TREE DELIVERY AT SCHOOL -
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP PLANT ON THE 4TH DECEMBER

1ST DECEMBER - TRUST FEAST DAY - Y5/6 CHILDREN AT MASS

7TH DECEMBER - PTFA CHRISTMAS FAYRE - 3:30 - 5:30

W/C 11 TH DECEMBER - EYFS DROP IN, LETTERS ALREADY SENT
11 TH DECEMBER - GREEK DAY - YEAR 5

12TH DECEMBER - PARENTAL SEND DROP IN 2:30 -3:20
LETTER TO BE SENT

22ND DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY, DRESS AS
CHRISTMAS - PTFA

22ND DECEMBER - SCHOOL FINISHES FOR CHRISTMAS

8TH JANUARY - SCHOOL RE-OPENS




